
Robicheau, Vanessa

To:
Subject:

Johnson, Brenda
RE: Scube

.....  Original Message  .....

From: Winona Gardens
Sent: 3une 4, 2013 7:22 AM
To: 3ohnson, Brenda
Cc: Dinney, Kathy
Subject: Scube

Councillor 3ohnson,
I am a Winona resident and business owner, and have great concerns with the
(in)appropriateness of the Stoney Creek Urban Expansion plan that was presented. I do not
belleve that it respects the history and heritage of our community, nor does it respect the
wishes of its current residents.

I am unable to attend the meeting today (3une 4th) due to business commitments, but am
sending you this email so that it may be recorded as part of the process moving forward.

Regards,
3efT Beattie
Owner
Winona Gardens
1381 Highway 8
Winona, ON
L8E 5K6
905-643-2161
Sent from my BlackBerry device on the Rogers Wireless Network


